
 

 

 

 

Friday 8th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

It is hard to believe that we have already reached the end of the Spring Term. So much hard 

work and commitment has gone into all aspects of school life, which has enabled us to achieve 

the school we are so proud of today for your children. Thank you for playing your part in that 

and for supporting your child as they continue their learning journey with us. 

 

It has been wonderful to see so many parents in school to attend our class led liturgies this 

week. Staff and I are so pleased to be able to welcome you back into school after such a long 

time and it has been wonderful to have the Pius Family together again in the hall. 

 

Thank you to those parents (Y1 – Y6), who have taken the time to complete our recent online 

survey. We truly value your feedback – it is by working in partnership that we can have the 

biggest impact on your child and truly make a difference.  

 

Wishing you all a very happy and holy Easter. We look forward to welcoming the children back 

after the holiday on Monday 25th April 2022. 

 

Best wishes 

N Bennett  
Mr Bennett  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

£ 4

Letters will be sent out in Her Majesty’s Post to parents this week if their child’s 

attendance is below 90%. Previous end of year reports for the past two years have 

not notified you of attendance due to the disruption of COVID. Our register 

system allows us to take any COVID disruption out of your child’s attendance 

and still give you an attendance figure not counting COVID. 

 

We understand some children have had illness, we know some children are 

susceptible to asthma and we are aware of very genuine reasons for some 

children’s attendance being below 90%. School attendance is so important and 

can really make a positive difference to your child’s learning – that is why we 

have decided to send these letters out. Mrs Boyce is always available to support 

families with school attendance.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

We have bold aspirations for the children of our school! 
We want all the children in our school to know that we all 
have different talents and God-given gifts, which can be 
used for God’s Kingdom. We have continued the theme 
beyond the initial week this term, with weekly guests to 

our ‘Top Table’ these have included Cllr Garvey, The 
Deputy Mayor for Middlesbrough and Simon Clarke MP 

 

 

 

 

As a staff, we passionately believe that to 

enhance the curriculum the children should 

benefit through a range of experiences. This 

term our EYFS visited the farm and our 

children in Y2-Y5 were able to lead the school 

community and their parents in prayer. 

   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 New life  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you ‘Liked’ and 
‘Followed’ all of our social 

media pages? Don’t forget to 
share these with your friends 
and family too! Search for 
“St Pius X Catholic Primary 

School” 

“Kids deserve the right to think that they can change the world.” ~ Lois Lowry 

Safeguarding is our absolute priority.  

At St Pius, Mr Bennett is our Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL), while Mrs 
Boyce and Mr Connelly are the Deputy DSLs. Please act on concerns that you 

have about any children that you know. If you have a concern about the safety 
of a child or young person and you want someone to find out what is going on, 
contact the Middlesbrough MACH on 01642 726004. Please remember anyone 

can make a referral and safeguarding is everyone's concern! 

Spring is a reminder that God is all about making 
things new and it gives us a glimpse of the promise that 
God has given us about new life. Our school has loved 
seeing our eggs develop into ducklings & our 
caterpillars transform into butterflies – the sense of 
awe and wonder throughout the school has been 
amazing!  
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Year Group Attendance  
Year 1 93.75% 
Year 2 96.32% 
Year 3 95.21% 
Year 4 95.17% 
Year 5 97.03% 
Year 6 92.72% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Kind words can be short and easy to speak, but 
their echoes are truly endless.” – Mother Teresa 

 

‘Tea with Mrs B’ has been a real success this term! Mrs Boyce will 

continue to offer this service every Tuesday morning 9:00 -9:20am. 

Please pop along – you would be amazed at the help Mrs Boyce can 

offer.   


